
College of Education and External Studies, School of Education, Department of Educational 
Communication and Technology Partnering with the United States Agency for International 
Development (USAID) will be holding a graduation ceremony for its first and second cohort in 
Early Grade Reading Instructional Curriculum (EGRIC).The Early Grade Reading Instruction 
Curriculum (EGRIC) program is a two year fully sponsored project by USAID.  

The project aims to develop the capacity of teachers using high quality, multi genre, culturally 
relevant and age appropriate instructional materials and resources in English and Kiswahili.  

This is therefore to invite you to the graduation ceremony to be held on September 23, 2014 at 
Kenya Science Campus starting at  9.00am in the New Lecture Theatre. 

 


